
                        PLUMAS PINES MEN’S CLUB BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Thursday May 5, 2024 at LongBoards 

Members Present: Jim Kinkade, Jim Greenwald, Rich Barnes, Brad Clark, Paul 

Jeglum, Dennis Madsen, Steve Munsen, Bob Duncan, Steve Janovick  

Meeting called to order by President Dennis Madsen at 3:10 PM  

PAST MEETING NOTES: Minutes from April Board meeting were approved 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT: Jim Kinkade  

                              Currently the CLUB has 63 members and 8 new members, last year at this   

                              time we had 75 signed up members  

                     TREASURER REPORT: Jim Greenwald 

                              Current balances are a follows  

• Cash total 11,616.90  

• Unrestricted funds $11,386.90 

• Scholarship &1000.00 

• NCGA owe $230.00 

• Unrestricted Funds $10,886.90 

HANDICAP REPORT:  Rich Barnes 

        Rich is will post WHS policy changes will be posted in the men’s 

       room 
            TOURNAMENT REPORT: Brad Clark   

• Brad has been working on updating the Golf Genius database of players 

and the mens website will stand alone and the women’s website will be 
stand alone as well 

                   MOUNTAIN CLASSIC:  Paul Jeglum 

                           •  We will start soliciting Tee sponsors by verifying emails. 
 



                                 •  We will start soliciting tee sponsors by mail  

                                  • Paul will ask the ladies for for volunteers to do follow ups , 

                              

                                   

                          HEAD PRO: Brandon Bowling 
                           •  There are various golf course improvements in progress. The new                             

                              rates for greens fees have been posted on our web page 

                          •  The announcement regarding the new driving range will be posted                                                                            

                               tomorrow 6/10 and completed by the e/o June                      

                          • Longboards will be open Thursday thru Sunday, Happy hour 4-6 PM  

                              • NCGA will be here next week to re-rate the course 

                               

• OLD/NEW BUSINESS: Thank you notes received from the two hospice 

organizations that received our $750 donations       

   •  Dennis and Jano will decide which two students will receive our 

scholarship donations 

 

Next Meeting and Adjournment  at 4:2:0 PM  

Next Meeting will be June 13th at Longboards after golf 

 


